
Scoƫsh Gas Networks (SGN) Perth Road project 

 

SGN are replacing the exisƟng steel/iron mains with polyethylene piping between November 
6th and February 26th. The works extend from the Glen Road at the juncƟon with the 
Crescent to the 4 Ways roundabout, then Perth Road up to Kippendavie Road terminaƟng at 
the end of Kippendavie Ave. 

The project is in 2 phases: 

Phase 1 from November 6th to December 23rd.  

 Starts at 4 Ways roundabout between top of High St and boƩom of Glen Rd. Glen Rd 
will be closed at the juncƟon with 4 Ways during this enƟre period. Diversions via St 
Mary’s Drive and The Crescent. 

 There will be traffic light control at each of the entrance points to the roundabout. 
The works on the roundabout and first part of Perth Road (up to the juncƟon with 
The Crescent) will have to stop on December 4th due to an embargo by the Council 
on works during December on Perth Road. On December 4th all works will be 
removed except for the Glen Rd works and diversions above.  

 If phase 1 is not completed, then it will restart on January 8th. 
 There may be 7 day working up to December 4th 

Phase 2 from January 8th to February 26th. 

 Starts from the juncƟon of Smithy Loan on the Perth Rd up to Kippendavie Rd 
terminaƟng at the end of Kippendavie Ave. If Phase 1 is delayed as above, then this 
phase will start when phase 1 ends. 

 There will be a rolling program of works. It has not been decided which end will be 
first. The gas main is under the pavement on the east side of the Perth Rd. The road 
lane on this side will be closed to enable safe working. Traffic lights will be in place 
control traffic. The works will be in lengths of between 150 and 200m at a Ɵme. (this 
may vary) 

The works do not involve digging up the enƟre length of road or pavement. The gas main is 
exposed at intervals, the new yellow polyethylene main is pushed inside the old steel/iron 
main. Any premises that are connected directly to the old main will be reconnected. There 
are ‘subsidiary’ gas mains close to the old main, many premises are connected to the 
‘subsidiary’ which means that these premises will not require reconnecƟon. 

This informaƟon is being provided by Dunblane Community Council based on recent 
discussions with SGN. We cannot accept any liability for any errors or omissions. 

SGN have a webpage at: Dunblane, Perth Road area | SGN Your gas. Our network. 
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